
 

 

Consent Agenda 

 

Department: Planning /Legal  Presenter(s):  Nathan L. Pennington, CFM 

           Planning Director      

 

Contact(s): Nathan L. Pennington 

 

Subject: NCDOT Road Acceptance (0.14 mile segment) SR 2739 

 

Brief Summary: Richmond Avenue (SR 2739) is located in Swannanoa in unincorporated 
Buncombe County.  The road is maintained by the NCDOT for approximately .51 miles as 
noted in the supporting documentation provided by the NCDOT.  A road addition petition 
has been submitted to the NCDOT to accept the remaining portion of the road 
(approximately .14 miles) into the NCDOT maintenance inventory.   
 
 
Recommended Motion & Requested Action: Approve  
 
 
County Manager’s Comments and Recommendation: County Manager recommends as 
presented. 

Buncombe County Board of Commissioners 

Request for Board Action 

Meeting Date: 11/2/2021 


